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   Term 3 - Week 10 

Principals Message      

  
As this is the last newsletter for this term I would like to take the 
opportunity to wish you all a wonderful and safe holiday. Thank 
you to everyone who has supported our students and school 
throughout this term. Students and Staff both return on Monday 
15th October. 
 
World Cerebral Palsy Day 

 
On Saturday 6th October it is World Cerebral Palsy Day. To 
celebrate this special day students are welcome to wear green 
(the Cerebral Palsy Day colour) on Friday 19th October (the first 
Friday of Term 4). We will also have some activities for children 
to complete during class and Georgia Rawlins, who starts 
Kindergarten with us next year, is going to be our special guest. 
 
ANZAC Mural 
This morning I had a lovely meeting with Lyndsay Hall form our 
RSL sub-branch in regards to the ANZAC mural grant we have 
recently received. Mr Hall is going to speak with his committee 
in regards to images, phrases and words they believe should be 
incorporated into our mural. If any parents, carers or community 
members have any suggestions please email Miss Mac at: 
crystal.mcguigan@det.nsw.edu.au 
 
Farewell Hamish and Poppy 
We would like to wish Hamish, Poppy and their family all the 
best for next term when they start at their new school, closer to 
home. We have loved having you here at our school. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Garden Club 
I would like to thank all the parents and carers who were able 
to give their time to do some gardening at school today. 

 

 
 
Assembly 
Thank you to everyone who attended our assembly on 
Monday and congratulations to the students who received an 
award. 
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Congratulations Ashton 
Ashton received an award today from Mrs Day, our Home School 
Liaison Officer, for great improvement in his attendance. 

 
 
 

Something seems fishy! 
Mrs Heath and 2/3 made these lovely AND SCARY fish today in 
class. Thank you Baylie and Jacob for scaring Miss Mac with 
your amazing art work. 

 

 

 

 
 

Crystal McGuigan 

Principal 
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Term 4 Calendar 

Week 1 

Monday 15th October  Students and staff return 

Friday 19th October Cerebral Palsy Day (wear green 
to school) 

Week 2 

Monday 22nd October Staff meeting with Nords Wharf 
and Blacksmiths PS 3:30pm @ 
Blacksmiths PS 

Tuesday 23rd October Kindergarten Transition 9-11 

Wednesday 24th October SCOUT training 3:30 (Miss 
Mac) 

Week 3 

Tuesday 30th October  Kindergarten Transition 9-1:25 

 AECG meeting 6pm (Miss Mac) 

Wednesday 31st October P&C Halloween Disco 

Friday 2nd November Comm. Bank Start Smart talk 

Week 4 

Monday 5th November P&C meeting 6pm 

Tuesday 6th November Kindergarten Transition 9-1:25 

Wednesday 7th November Soccer Gala Day 

Thursday 8th November Just Like You sessions 

Week 5 

Thursday 15th November World of Magic show 

Friday 16th November  Teaching Principals meeting 9-
11 (Miss Mac) 

Week 6 

Friday 23rd November  Galgabba CoS meeting (Miss 
Mac) 

Week 7 

All week Intensive Swimming 

Week 8 

All week Intensive Swimming 

Monday 3rd December P&C meeting 6pm 

Tuesday 4th December  AECG meeting 6pm (Miss Mac) 

Friday 7th December Presentation Morning 

 

 

Week 9 

 

Week 10 

Monday 17th December  Fun Day (bring a plate) 

Wednesday 19th December Last day for students 

Friday 21st December Last day for staff 

 

4/5/6 with Miss Shannon 
Time flies when you’re having fun and this 
term has been super fun with 4/5/6. We are 
finishing our Science unit on ‘Light Shows’ 
where we have studied how light is 
absorbed, reflected and refracted and have 
completed investigations on shadows. In 
Geography, we have been investigating how 
people influence places and environments 
and how the natural environments influence 
people and places. This week in English, the 
last of us have completed our Informative 
Texts and they are ready to be published 
over the holidays. When we return in Term 4 
there will be a copy sent home and a copy to 
be placed in the library. The students of 
4/5/6 are very excited to become authors! In 
Maths, the students completed a data 
investigation and graphed the results on 
excel. These are up on display in the 
classroom!  
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In Art, we have finished off our renditions of 
Van Gogh’s ‘Starry Night’

 
 

 

 
 
We also connected to a live feed this week 
on sharks to celebrated shark week. 
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P&C News 
  
Next P&C Meeting – Monday 5th November 6pm 
 
Uniform Shop 
Don’t forget to donate any old school uniforms 
once your child has grown out of them. 
  
Volunteers Shirt 
The P&C and School are introducing a polo style 
shirt for parents that volunteer at the school. 
The shirt will be the school colours and will have 
small emblem on the front. Volunteers can wear 
this shirt while conducting any volunteer work at 
the school or for the school (gala days, raffles 
etc). Shirts will be $35 to purchase. SAMPLE 
SHIRTS HAVE ARRIVED, COME AND TRY THEM 
ON FOR YOUR SIZE.  

 
  
SAVE THE DATE 
Halloween Disco Wednesday 31st October 2018 

  
  

  
Canteen News 

Canteen open only on the Friday first week of 
Term 4 

 
 Reusable Bags 
After lots of discussion, it has been decided that 
the best way to write out your lunch order when 
using the new reusable bags is to have all orders 
on one piece of paper so the volunteers can 
clearly see. 
  
Gardening Club 
Gardening club will next meet on Friday 26th of 
October from 11am.  
 

 

 
 

 
 
 


